
 

 

April 16, 2018 

 

TeamTalk Limited announces resignation of Chief Transformation Officer 

 

TeamTalk Limited (NZX:TTK) today announces the resignation of John Fischer our Chief 

Transformation Officer.  

John was brought into the company in August 2016 to assist with the initial deep dive. John 

possesses a very sharp financial focus which has been put into use in many ways over the past 18 

months. 

John finishes at the end of April and I would like to take this opportunity to thank John for his hard 

work and contributions over the last 18 months which assisted in “rebuilding the foundations” of the 

company. 

  

Ends 
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Andrew Miller 

Chief Executive Officer 

TeamTalk Limited 
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